LPGAC RANGE CLOSURE

The upcoming closure for the Long Prairie Gun Range will start next Monday, May 14, and end on
June 29. This closure will be for all shooting activities during the weekdays and the Saturdays of June
2,9, & 16. Again, the range will be open for shooting on the weekends during the closure EXCEPT
for June 2,9, & 16 (the first 3 Saturdays of June).

- Green Diamond staff will ensure the locks will be switched to a GDRC lock and appropriate
signage will be posted on Monday, May 14"

- Gun club members can switch to their lock and take down signs on Saturday mornings
(EXCEPT June 2, 9, & 16) or Sunday mornings.

- Gun club members will be responsible for switching locks and putting signs back up when they
are done on Sundays.

- Green Diamond contractors will be responsible for keeping their employees, equipment, vehicles,
tools, etc. out of danger of gunfire during the weekends (EXCEPT June 2, 9, & 16).

- Green Diamond staff and contractors will ensure that the lower gate that goes down to the
clubhouse will remain closed during the closure.

Keys should be issued to the appropriate people to ensure that these provisions are
followed. Remember, the goal here is to prove that the gun club lease and timber operations can
safely and efficiently exist together without any accidents or complications.

Thanks for your cooperation,



